
From: Karen Fuller  
Sent: Friday, 15 May 2015 5:27 PM
To: Economics, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Food certification

Dear Senate Standing Committees on Economics,

I am generally quite a moderate person.  However, I am truly concerned about the far reaching
 Islamisation of our Nation. 

As an Australian citizen and mother, I worry about Halal certification.  The food I buy doesn’t
 always state if it is Halal certified and I strongly oppose to funding what could potentially be a
 religious cause.  I worry about the possibility for Halal Certification to be used as a cover to get
 money illegally to fundamentalist Islamist causes.

I am not concerned about organic certification or any of the other matters you have listed to
 investigate.  I am only concerned about Halal Certification.

Yours faithfully
Karen Fuller

Third party certification of food
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